
Resident Birthdays
Sally Rhodes, April 3rd

Francesca Henderson,April 4th
Sandra Halliwell,April 19th
Richard Berridge,April 20th

Hal McCarthy,April 25th
 

Music & Happy Hour 
Fridays  2:30PM

 

Madonna Gardens
1335 Byron Drive, Salinas, CA 93901

(831) 758-0931  -  @MadonnaGardens

Coffee Social Murder 
Mystery April 18th 

2:30PM
I talian Dinner

April Showers Social
April 25th 2:30PM

Madonna Residents, I hope all of you had a great month of March. I want 
to thank everyone who came up to me and wished me a Happy Birthday! I 
hope all our March birthdays had a great day. Can you believe we are 
already a quarter of the way through 2024!! Time is flying. Join me in 
welcoming the month of April. You know the saying: April showers bring 
May flowers, as if we haven't had enough rain so far this year. There are 
many fun facts about April.  Everyone remembers the ship Titanic. The 
historic ship sank on April 15,1912. The Revolutionary War in America 
began on April 19,1775. I am not the one for pranks, so you will not be 
"April Fooled" by me. I hope you can prank someone you know for fun 
on April 1st. Tyler Barnes, Executive Director

April  2024

A note from our....
Executive Director





the Madonna
Mont hly 

We had a great month of March with new activities, 
outings and performances. In March, residents 
enjoyed a St. Patrick's themed Happy Hour with Bag 
"O" Trix. They put on a great St. Patrick's  Day 
performance for our guest and residents. 

In March some of our residents were able to enjoy our 
restaurant outing to Ellis Great American Restaurant 
here in Salinas. Our residents had great memories and 
stories to tell about dinning at  Ellis.  We have had two 
wonderful additions to our activity team Mariko and 
Emy they bring great energy and passion to and are 
already making a huge impact with our art 
activities.When you come to visit this month, please 
notice our resident Art wall that will feature original 
pieces from our community members each month. 
You'll be amazed at the personality that comes 
through in these lovely works.

We would like to thank all the family and guests that 
joined us for  our Easter celebration March 31st .We 
started with a morning brunch followed by our Easter 
egg hunt and ended with photos with the Easter 
bunny.  Thank you to all the staff that helped put 
together the event and thank you to all our guests for 
joining us for our celebration. 
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